
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Summer 2018 Life Safety Authorization  
 
DATE:  October 10, 2017 
 
STR and Bulley & Andrews are in the planning stage of the summer 2018 life safety work. 
Consequently, the Board has to authorize the summer work. Next summer life safety 
renovations will occur at Irving, Whittier and Brooks. An alternate bid for the science room will 
be bided at Julian. Hatch roof repair work will also be included in the summer 2018 work.  
 
The timeline for summer work: 
 
Board Approval to Proceed: October 24, 2017 
Issue Documents for Bidding: December 2017 
Open Bids: January 2018 
Start Construction: June 2018 
Substantial Completion: August 2018 
Owner Occupancy: August 2018 
  
The work will be funded with remaining DSEB dollars that was authorized by the Board of 
Education in 2016.  
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